
     

Open House (Postville) 
 

Beneficiaries of the Labrador Inuit Lands Claims Agreement are welcome to 

attend an Open House to meet with the President and Nunatsiavut 

Government Ministers. 

 

The Open House will take place in Postville, Nunatsiavut on Monday, 

October 18, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at the Kaipokok Community Center’s 

Gymnasium.   

 

As per the Newfoundland and Labrador Government COVID-19 regulations, 

here are some reminders: 

1. The doors will open at 6 p.m. (People are encouraged to start showing 

up gradually between 6 and 7 p.m. so that not everyone will show up all 

at once. 

2. There will be a person at the front door to record the names and phone 

number of every visitor for contact tracing, and to ensure the amount of 

people does not exceed the building capacity permitted. 

3. Proof of vaccination is required upon signing in.  If this is not provided, 

entry will not be granted. 

4. Social distancing is required. 

5. Everyone must wear a non-medical mask, and must use hand sanitizer 

upon entering the building. 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Edna Asivak 

1-866-922-2942, ext. 223 
 

*Individual packaged refreshments will be available. 


